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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH W5/18, 
BOTHENHAMPTON 

 
DORSET COUNCIL has made a Notice under Section 14 [2] of the Road Traffic 
Regulations Act 1984, as amended. All pedestrians, horse riders and cyclists will be 
prohibited from proceeding along Public Footpath W5/18, Bothenhampton from grid 
reference SY 4693, 9155 (point A on the map below) to grid reference SY 4700, 9153 
(point B on the map below), a distance of approximately 70 metres. The Notice is needed 
in order to comply with health and safety regulations, which require the provision of safe 
working areas and to minimise the likelihood of danger to highway users. It will come into 
operation on 20 January 2025 for a period of 5 days. 
  
This Notice is required to allow National Grid to upgrade electricity supply.  
 
The alternative route will be; from point A head north along Coopers Drive to the junction 
with Valley Road at point C a distance of approximately 115 metres. From point C head 
east along Valley Road to point D a distance of approximately 85 metres. From point D 
head south along Valley Road to point B a distance of approximately 95 metres. 
 
If you would like further information about the works please contact National Grid on 01460 
273068.  For further information about Rights of Way matters, please call Environment and 
Greenspace Ranger Service on 01305 221000. 
 
07 January 2025 
 
JAN BRITTON, Executive Lead for Place, Dorset Council, County Hall, Dorchester DT1 
1XJ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


